OFFICE OF THE
DEPUTY INSPECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE
SPECIAL BRANCH GILGIT-BALTISTAN

GILGIT
To

The Incharge PPRA

Gilgit Baltistan Gilgit.
No. DIG-SB -S| ) /2964 /2024 Dated 20, August, 2024

Subject: - CORRIGENDUM
Please refer to the subject cited above.

In this regard it is submitted that this office had up loaded the
tender notice for procurement of spare parts / repair of transport on 15"
August, 2024 and subsequently the GB PPRA published the same on PPRA
website vide TSE N0.20240816122 but due to not publication on news papers
by PID Department, the tender opening date required to be extend up to 5t
instead of 2"? August 2024.

It is therefore, you are kindly requested to upload same as
already sent via Mail please.
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DIG Police!

y/Special Branch Gilgit Baltistan
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